
  
 

  Response to Tranche 5 -  February  2015. 

Review of Safeguarding Practice – T5 

Congregation/Order: Little Sisters of the Poor 
 

Recommendation Action- Progress  

1. 

That the Little Sisters of 

the Poor should have a 

written code of 

behaviour in relation to 

their contact with young 

people. 

 

The Little Sisters of the Poor have drawn up a Policy for 

Young Volunteers along with a Volunteer Role 

Description Form.   

 

  

 


